
T
h

e
 H

e
a

r
tb

e
a

t 

O
F

F
I

C
I

A
L

 
M

O
N

T
H

L
Y

 
N

E
W

S
L

E
T

T
E

R
 

O
F

 
T

H
E

 
T

O
W

N
 

O
F

 
F

A
R

M
V

I
L

L
E

 

 

September 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

Town Council meetings have been re-opened for public attendance.  Masks are required, and only 
a limited number of citizens are allowed in the Council chambers due to social distancing re-
strictions.    
 
The Town also broadcasts their meetings on our ñFarmville Virginiaò YouTube channel and our 
Facebook page at www.facebook.com/farmvillevagov/.  
 
For further information, please contact the Farmville Town Managerôs Office at (434) 392-5686, 
between the hours of 8:00 am and 5:00 pm, Monday through Friday, or by email at 
jvaughan@farmvilleva.com. 

Town Council Work Session 

First Wednesday of the Month| September 2nd| 11:00 am| Town Hall 

Town Council Meeting 

Second Wednesday of the Month| September 9th| 7:00 pm| Town Hall 

Planning Commission Meeting 

Wednesday, September 16th| 7:00 pm| Town Hall 

Finance and Ordinance Committee Meeting 

Thursday, September 24th| 9:00 am| Town Hall 

Public Meetings 

Council MeetingsðViewing Options 

Welcome Back! 

The Town of Farmville is 
thrilled to have Longwood and 
Hampden-Sydney students 
back for the 2020-21 academic 
year! We have missed you! 
And for the students who are 
brand new to Farmville, we are 
glad you have chosen to make 
us your adopted home during 
your collegiate season. 

Here's to a year filled with the 
hard work, countless memo-
ries, and fun that make up the 
college experience! We are so 
glad you are here! 



Please Remove Your  
Clippings!! 

 

Did you know it's illegal to leave 
grass clippings in the road like 
this? In fact, it's a Class 1 mis-
demeanor. The Code of Virgin-
ia (18.2-324) and Town Ordi-
nances (Sec. 23.1) say no one 
may throw or deposit any sub-
stance onto a road that creates 
a hazard to the traveling public. 
Grass clippings create a slick 
surface that's especially dan-
gerous to motorcyclists.  
Please be sure to bag, sweep 
or blow them back into your 
yard!  

Water/Sewer Billing 

Since March 17th, 
the Town has been 
very understanding 
during these difficult 
times with COVID-
19. However, now we must ask 
that water and sewer service 
customers who are delinquent 
over 90 days make payment ar-
rangements on their account by 
Tuesday, September 8, 2020. 
Those who have not satisfied 
their account in full or made pay-
ment arrangements by that date 
will be subject to disconnection 
on Wednesday, September 9, 
2020. A $20.00 re-connect fee 
will also be charged if your 
water/sewer service is discon-
nected. 

In addition to the Townôs pay-
ment plan we are offering, it is 
our understanding there is poten-
tial funding from Prince Edward 
County Social Services (434-392
-3113) and Steps, Inc. (434-315-
5909) to assist in paying your 
delinquent water/sewer bills. 

Temporary  
Ordinance Passed 

 
Farmville Town Council held 
a special meeting on 
Wednesday, August 19, 
2020, and adopted a tempo-
rary ordinance instituting 
measures for certain gather-
ings and face coverings 
(masks) to prevent the 
spread of COVID-19. 

This ordinance places limits 
on the number of attendees 
at a gathering and requires 
face coverings in public plac-
es. To read the complete or-
dinance please  visit online at 
www.farmvilleva.com/govern
ment/covid-19-updates-
information/. 

Labor Day Garbage Route 
Changes 

 
Monday, Sept. 7, 2020ðLabor 
Day Holiday.  No residential, 
business or call-in pickup; 
 
Tuesday, Sept. 8, 2020ð
Monday & Tuesday residential 
garbage pickup, miscellaneous 
call-in. Business garbage and 
cardboard pickup; 
 
Wednesday, Sept. 9, 2020ð
Regular residential garbage 
pickup.  Businesses recycling 
and residential cardboard call-
in.  No business garbage or 
cardboard pickup;   
 
Thursday, Sept. 10, 2020ð
Regular routes; 
 
Friday, Sept. 11, 2020ð
Business garbage and card-
board. 


